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Golden Arrow has received many queries from concerned passengers about whether they will 

be able to get to work and school on Monday, 20 March 2023 when the EFF has called for a 

national shutdown.  

 

Golden Arrow is contracted to the Provincial Department of Mobility and is obligated to operate 

as per our timetables and we plan to operate a normal service on Monday. We are working 

with all safety and security agencies to create operational and contingency plans for the day 

and will be monitoring all operational areas.    

 

We appeal to all those who participate in the shutdown to do so peacefully and to allow us to 

provide an essential service to the people of Cape Town unhindered and uninterrupted.  

 

We will post live updates throughout the day via our Facebook page.  

 
 
A soundbyte is included for your convenience.  
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